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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No,: 24305

4th February, 1960,

Dear Sirs,

8.5, "HERVAL"

With reference to my letter of the 11th
December last ang previous correspondence, I
shall be glad to learn as soon asg possible for the
informstion of the Committee, in the absence of
any entry for thisg ship in your weekly returns of
vessels under survey and as the Main Boiler Survey
and Special Survey became due at the end of June,
1959 and last October respectively, what is the
bresent position regarding this case,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committea,

The Surveyors,
RIO DE JANEIRO,

010835-010845-0081



